
 

 
Dear Lion, 
 
The last few months have been a time of challenge in our world. However, wherever there is 
challenge, there is opportunity for Lions. Our ability to respond so quickly to the coronavirus 
(COVID-19) is a result of our Foundation, and funds raised through Campaign 100. 
 
Lions around the world are making great strides in helping communities in need as much as 
possible, safely. LCIF, your Foundation, has been there every step of the way—providing more 
than US$4.5 million and more than 280 grants to COVID-19 relief efforts.  
 
As Lions continue to support their communities through the pandemic, LCIF is providing 
critical assistance and preparing for a post-COVID-19 world. We can’t forget the ongoing 
challenges people face every day. Those who are food insecure still fight hunger. Natural 
disasters devastate communities. Individuals struggle with the effects of diabetes. The need of 
our service is still there.  
 
LCIF is ready to empower your service. Encourage your club or your district to apply for a 
District and Club Community Impact Grant (DCG) to serve your community’s needs. Support 
the Foundation through a gift to Campaign 100. Commit to becoming a Model Club.  
 
Be a part of the biggest comeback the world has ever seen. 
 
The world is waiting.  
 

 
  

 
In friendship, 
 
Gudrun Yngvadottir 
Chairperson, Lions Clubs International Foundation 
 
 
 

Watch Video 

https://youtu.be/1vtNL3J4jPY

